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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  
BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 29th MAY 2012 
 

 
Question 
 
Will the Chief Minister advise when the Terms of Reference of the Committee of Inquiry 
into historic child abuse will be lodged for consideration by the Assembly and advise 
what impediments, if any, there have been? 
 
Can the Chief Minister explain what consultation, if any, there has been with interested 
groups, such as the Jersey Care Leavers Association, regarding the formulation of the 
Terms of Reference of the Committee of Inquiry into Historic Child Abuse?   
 
 
 
Answer 
 
I have undertaken to submit the Terms of Reference for the Committee of Inquiry into the 
Historic Childcare Abuse to the States.  There is a clear commitment for a Committee of 
Inquiry to provide help with closure of this difficult and long- running period in the 
Island’s history. 
 
It has been important to develop clear terms of reference that will be effective and 
provide help with closure, but not subjecting witnesses to the potential of undue cross 
examination in a Committee of Inquiry which would result in all parties having to receive 
legal representation.  This has required careful consideration of the original terms of 
reference before being submitted to the States for approval.   
 
In the light of requests I will be arranging to brief the Jersey Careleavers’ Association 
and other interested parties on the final terms of reference and I will consider any 
feedback from those groups before submitting them to the Assembly for approval.  This 
consultation will inevitably delay the date of a States debate. 
 
 
 


